
From:
To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Redetermination of A303 Stonehenge scheme
Date: 09 March 2022 15:30:20

Dear planning committee 

As I have no engineering qualifications or knowledge I can give only my opinion. 
The proposed route should cause as little, or no, disruption to this World Heritage Site as
possible. It should be allowed to stand unimpeded  in the landscape as it has for thousands
of years.

Please do not destroy or spoil our heritage for future generations. 

Yours sincerely 
Susan Brandes 




